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West Virginia University Hospitals, Inc.
Radiology Department
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16 April 1985 >-
:?

Earl G. Wright N

Materials Radiation Protection Section
Division of Emergency Preparedness and d
Materials Safety Programs C

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission **

101 Marietta Street, N.W., Suite 3100 C
Atlanta, GA 30323 ^

Dear Mr. Wright,

As mentioned in our telephone conversation of 16 April 1985, in
the midst of the confusion surrounding the new licenses for West
Virginia Hospitals, Inc. and West Virginia University, we did not
notice that license 47-01163-24, issued to West Virginia University
was due to expire on 30 April 1985.

Therefore, we would like to request a 90 day extension of license
47-01163-24 to allow us time to prepare the renewal documents.

Sincerely,

'

.

Willism E. Collins, Ph.D.
Chm., Radiological Safety

Committee

{ // c
Stephen T. Slack, Ph.D.
Radiation Safety Officer
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